
From: Michael
Sent: 09 February 2021 16:51 
To: Planning 
Subject: Re: NYM/2020/0987/FL 

fao Helen Webster, 

Dear Helen, 
Thank you for your letter regarding this application. 

I can confirm that: 
1. There will not be any trees removed to facilitate the development
2. The new structure and hardstanding will be outside of the root protection zone of adjacent trees.

Kind regards 

Michael Miller 
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The Old Vicarage 
Bondgate 
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP  
Tel: 01439 772700  
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 
 
  

 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of 
the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private message intended for the named addressee(s) 
only. Its contents may be confidential. 
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use, 
copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee is forbidden. 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk 
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